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Manza-Whee-Lem Kiwanis September 11, 2015

Dear Members,

Your letter of disbanding came as such a surprise to me! Knowing the
people involved in making this decision, it is no doubt the right thing to do.
Something tells me that your individual efforts will merely be re-directed
to other areas of need within our community.

Your organization has been a tremendous support, advocate, sponsor,
and friend to the children and youth in our community. I feel very
fortunate to have been amongst the many recipients of your generosity.
Even as you near the end of your reign within our community, you have
honored the children and families of Nehalem Elementary School with an
extremely generous donation to our Family Resource Center. $800.00 will
provide a wealth of goods for those who need it most. The distribution of
these goods will provide happiness, cleanliness, health, acceptance, and an
improved educational experience for many of our students. I can't begin to
thank you enough.

On behalf of the students, staff, and families in the NeahKahNie
School District, I wish to thank each of you for your highly dedicated
service to our remarkable community. . You will be missed, but the name
"Manza-Whee-Lem Kiwanis" isn't soon to be forgotten.

A heartfelt goodbye,

el

Linda Hershey



